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OUR MEETING THIS MONTH  
is Thursday, November 15 at 7 pm. at Kennard 

Junior Classical Academy, 5031 Potomac. Park 

and enter the building from the Fairview side, 

upper playground/parking area. Our theme this 

month is state politics. 
 

 

WE ESPECIALLY INVITE… 
10th Ward Alderman Joe Vollmer, whose ward 

includes most of Kingshighway Hills; 23rd Ward 

Alderman Joe Vaccaro, whose ward includes the 

blocks south of Pernod and west of Brannon. They 

faithfully attend our meetings, so here’s your 

chance to meet them and ask questions. Lewis 

Reed, President of the St. Louis Board of 

Aldermen,Tishaura Jones, Treasurer of the 

City of St. Louis and State Rep. Peter Merideth 

will be in attendance. Also, Police Officers Don 

Veile and Vince Stehlin are invited to speak and 

answer and questions. 

 

AGENDA 

7:00-7:05 Pledge of Allegiance & Welcome 

7:05-7:15 Alderman Vollmer 

7:15-7:25 Update from Police Officers 

7:30-7:40 Peter Merideth, State Rep. 

7:40-7:50 Lewis Reed, President,   

            Board of Aldermen                    

7:50-8:00 Tishaura Jones, Treasurer,  

            City of St. Louis 

 

OTHER MEETINGS THIS YEAR  

Jan. 17, 2018 – Theme is TBD 
and March 21 - Theme is Spring Cleaning   

 

THANK YOU, POLL VOLUNTEERS 
KHNA Past President Brendan Gates and Vice 

President Marilyn Hummel showed up and 

worked a full long day at the polls on election day.  
 

THE ANNUAL FOOD DRIVE 
The Boy Scouts will again conduct their 

November food collection. You may know the 

now national drive began in St. Louis.  Kennard 

School Cub Scouts have dropped off bags on 

November 10, so you can donate nonperishable 

and non-breakable cans and boxes to be picked 

up on Saturday morning, November 17.  Help 

them build muscles by leaving lots for them to 

carry off your porch. 
 

THE HOLIDAYS AT GSA 
Saturday, December 1, 10:00 am. – 1:00 pm. 

Gateway Science Academy will be hosting 

“Adventures in Whoville” starring Santa and 

the Grinch at the GSA Middle/High School 

Gymnasium at 5049 Fyler Ave. You can reserve 

your spot no later than November 27 to enjoy 

crafts, games, cookies and a visit with Santa 

Claus and the Grinch! Tickets for each child 

are $10, parent’s ticket is $2 (and an adult must 

accompany the children.) Make checks payable 

to GSA Boosters Club, include each child’s 

name and age and send it all to the above 

address.  For a form to send in or any  

questions, contact nagls4@sbcglobal.net.  
 

STATE SENATOR AND REP 
Missouri State Rep. Peter Merideth has won re-

election to another term.  Karla May is now 

officially our State Senator-elect.  We look 

forward to continuing communication with them.   

 

CONNECT WITH US ON 

INSTAGRAM: KingshighwayHills 

 

FACEBOOK GROUP: Kingshighway Hills 

Neighborhood Association 

 

TWITTER: KhighwayHills 

mailto:nagls4@sbcglobal.net
https://www.instagram.com/kingshighwayhills/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/kingshighwayhills/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/kingshighwayhills/
https://twitter.com/khighwayhills


TILLES PARK’S FALL SCHEDULE 
TPNA will hold its next meeting November 27, 

7 pm. at the Police Officers Hall on Hampton 

north of Chippewa. TPNA’s President is Greg 

Meyer, who is often seen at our meetings as 

well. 
 

NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 
KHNA had at least two block parties on 

Tuesday, October 2. One was in the 5000 block 

of Parker.  We thank Marilyn Hummel for 

organizing as usual.  We hear the Garcias of 

4900 Miami had a good party as well.  The 

weather was perfect. 

 

BUSINESS SUPPORT FORM 
One of our Board’s goals was to have a new 

“Business Support Form” that local businesses 

can use to ask for our support when they apply 

for a permit or a variance or an appeal.  The 

form is located at 

kingshighwayhills.com/business  

 

   AND YES, PLEASE SUPPORT   

    OUR LOCAL BUSINESSES 

 

ALDERMAN VACCARO  
As you may have noticed, Joe Vaccaro is not on 

the agenda for our November 15 meeting. He’s 

hoping to be back with us as soon as he can.   

 

 

GETTING THE WORD OUT 
This newsletter is also sent by email to those who 

wish to be on the email list. It will be available on 

kingshighwayhills.com. Go there to join the 

email list or find more ways we are online. 

Newsletters come out before each meeting. If you 

wish to receive further newsletters in printed 

form, you must send in a dues payment, 

indicating you need the news mailed USPS.… 

Also, we put out signs in the area to announce 

future meetings. 

 

         

 

PHONE DIRECTORY 
 

Citizens Service Bureau----------------622-4800 

Congressman Lacy Clay-----------------367-1970 

Mo. State Senator Jacob Hummel--573-751-3599 

           ----Jacob.Hummel@senate.mo.gov 
Mo. State Rep. Peter Merideth----------573-751-6736 

              -----Peter.Merideth@house.mo.gov 

10th Ward Alderman Joe Vollmer------------772-4489 

               -----------vollmerjoe @att.net 
23rd Ward Alderman Joe Vaccaro------------718-0131 

              -------carwashdaddy@sbcglobal.net 

10th Ward NIS Mark Washington-McLean--657-1360 

Police--Non-emergency------------------231-1212 

Police Hot Line---------------------------241-COPS 

Public Affairs Officer Don Veile--------444-0168 

Crimestoppers---------------------1-866-371-TIPS 

Telephone voice mail--------------------643-8454 

 

KHNA OFFICERS & BOARD MEMBERS 
e-mail address:               

contact@kingshighwayhills.com 

 

President: Megan Gallagher 

Vice President: Marilyn Hummel 

Director of Administration 

(Secretary): Marcella Milcic 

Director of Finance (Treasurer): Chad Beffa 

Director of Resident Engagement:  

Andrea Pendergraft 

Director Of Safety: Jake Rebe 

Director of Business Engagement: Joe McGuire 

Past-President: Brendan Gates 

 

KINGSHIGHWAY HILLS MEMBERSHIP DUES 
Individual------$10   Family---$15   Business $25 

 

Name________________________________________ 

 

Address_______________________________________ 

 

Phone________________________________________ 

 

E-Mail _______________________________________ 
 

Bring to the next meeting OR mail to KHNA  

 c/o 5001 Pernod, St. Louis, MO 63139  
 
 

 


